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SESSION 

July Session Highlights 
 

The July Session meeting was held on Saturday, July 23rd as an organizational type meeting. Six 

hours were set aside so session could have the time to; 

• flush out the activities of the church and assign them to teams and assign elders to the 

teams  

• get to know one another better by sharing what our lives were like growing up.   

• spend time on Bible study  

• get to know the Book of Order by working through examples that church’s face and finding 

support for the example in the Book of Order 

• have a better understanding of our finances 

• hear from our Executive Presbyter Dave Colby 

 

Additionally, Session approved worship plans for 7/31 and 8/28, upgrades to the church’s security 

system and having the furnaces inspected. 

 

It was a long day, but the time went quickly. Most importantly,  the meeting accomplished what we 

hoped it would. 

 

Dave Erickson 

Clerk of Session 

 

July Highlights 

Raise the Roof Campaign 
 

The Raise the Roof Raffle was held after worship on July 24. The winner of the 

$100 gift card was Mary Ellen McMeen with a guess of 26,400 shingles!  The 

actual number of shingles used on the project was 26,334. 

 

Andy Lorenz and Winifred Caramanidis both won $50 gift cards. Kim Braatz 

and Wendy Wilcox won $25 gift cards. 

 

We would like to thank everyone who donated funds for our new roof. To 

date, donations are over $36,000! We will be accepting ‘roofing’ donations 

through the end of the year so we can get closer to our goal of $120,000.  

 

If you have any questions about the roof or the “Raise the Roof” campaign, 

please contact John Neville. Thank you again for your support. 

 

Congratulations Mary Ellen! 
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My Beloved –  

 

Despite the mass exodus of vacationers making the most of summer, July was a  

very full month here at FPC FDL. We began the month with Usher Training and a  

Dock Spiders game. Despite our best efforts, the Spiders were squished. On the  

plus side, I was introduced to indoor tailgating, which was a lot of fun.   

 

Our month ended with an initial presentation by our Congregational Mission Study  

Team.  After the presentation, the team handed out surveys to be turned into the  

office, or completed online, NLT August 14. I CANNOT OVER EMPHASISE HOW                                     

IMPORTANT THIS SURVEY IS. Whereas the presentation mainly focused on who we were, this 

survey will tell us who we are now. Please be sure to fill it out. It will probably take you about 10 

minutes.   

 

In the middle of the month, our session met for six hours on a Saturday for an organizational 

meeting. We spent time in devotions and sharing. We heard from our Executive Presbyter and our 

Treasurer. We worked on mastering the subtle intricacies of our Book of Order and reviewed our 

organizational structure. Happily, our Session dove straight in and accomplished a great deal. I 

cannot say enough about their enthusiasm and goodwill. 

 

I hope that their enthusiasm and good will are contagious. Churches should be places of vibrancy 

and hope. After all, we worship the God of the living. We worship the God of resurrection. Even in 

hard times, even as churches across America are shrinking, we remain a people of vibrancy and 

hope. As I have said before, pessimism is not a Christian character trait. 

 

If you saw the presentation last Sunday, you know we are facing some important issues in our fu-

ture. We are not alone in this regard. Most other mainline Protestant churches are facing these 

issues as well. But there is nothing one-size-fits-all about them. Each church must face them for 

themselves. 

 

But facing these issues is NOT just the job of the leadership. We are all stakeholders in our church, 

and we ALL have a part to play in steering our church through these difficult times.   

 

How can you help?  I’m glad you asked!  Three ways immediately come to mind. 

 

Be involved.  Being here from 9:00 – 10:00 on Sunday is wonderful but why stop there?  

Attend Fellowship Time after worship. Drop in on a Sunday School class. Take part in a 

men’s or women's group during the week. If you see an interesting event coming up, 

speak to someone about it. Volunteer for part of the setup or breakdown for Fellow-

ship Time. Find a team that speaks to your interests and volunteer to serve it for 3 or 4 

months. We are a vital, busy congregation but too much of our vitality and busyness is 

in the hands of too few parishioners. The rest of us need to claim our share of the love. 

 

Be generous.  Be generous with your time. Be generous with your skills. If you can, be 

generous with your financial support of our life and ministry together. The CMST 

presentation made a particular point of our financial condition. 
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Grow in faith.  We grow in faith by worshipping, of course (and don’t forget that our 

livestream is a valid option). But also, we grow in faith through your own prayer and 

Bible study. Just 10 minutes a day, Monday through Saturday, is an hour a week. If you 

don’t know how to approach the Bible, begin with the New Testament. Starting with 

Matthew, read a chapter or two a day. Where do you see yourself in the text? Where do 

you see our church? Where do you see our ministry? Pray every day. If you’re uncom-

fortable praying, bring your bulletin home every week and pray the prayer that is print-

ed there. Ask yourself the same questions about the prayer that you asked about the 

Bible passage. 

 

I know I’ve said it before but please let me say it again. We are a good church. We are a vibrant 

church.  I’m sure we won’t have any problem attracting a new installed pastor. 

 

Yes, we have issues to face but we are blessed with good, motivated, and dedicated leaders. 

No, our leaders can’t do it all themselves. We, too, have to play our part and accept our fair share of 

responsibility for our church’s life and mission.   

 

But if we do, there will be no stopping us. May August be as wonderful as July.   

 

God’s peace to all, 

Pastor Ken 
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Loaves and Fishes 
Serving Our Community 
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The Churchnic  - August 7 
Join us  after church for outdoor and indoor games, guessing 

jars and Bingo! 

 

We’ll also be celebrating Pastor Ken! We are sure you will 

want to attend as we recognize Pastor Ken for 25 years of 

faithful service in his ministry.  

 

A Potluck Lunch will be served at 11:30am. Chicken and 

drinks will be provided. A sign-up sheet is available at the 

Welcome Center. Please bring a dish to pass and join the fun! 

 

 

 

Will You Be My Neighbor? 
 

With inspiration from scripture and 
Mister Rogers (and Daniel Tiger!), 
we’ll reflect on God’s call to love our 
neighbors.  
Daily Themes:   

Who Is My Neighbor?  
Everyone is Invited!                                    
Building God’s Neighborhood  

August 2-4, 2022  
5pm - 7:30pm  

All Ages Welcome 
Intergenerational 

Event 

A light meal will be provided.   

Children must be accompanied by an adult.  

We’ll end our time on 
Sunday, August 7 from 
9am-Noon with a          
Celebration, complete 
with games, a picnic, and 
several hands-on mission 
experiences, all ages can 
participate together.   

RSVP to the office by August 1 - 920.922.0425                
First Presbyterian Church 1225 4th Street, Fond du Lac, WI 
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Liturgist  

Summertime Sign-up 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

If you are willing and available to 

serve as a liturgist this summer, 

the sign-up sheet can be accessed 

by clicking here. Information      

regarding readings will be sent to 

you the first part of the week, 

along with a letter explaining           

arrival time and expectations.  

Thank you for being part of this 

important ministry 

 

If you have any questions please 

contact Kris, Worship Coordinator: 

kbartelt@fdlpresbyterian.org 

 

A link for the sign-up sheet is here. 

Past, Present and Future - Useful Information 

You can find out more about the 

Getting Ahead programs here and 

here. 

 

Trained volunteers will guide par-

ticipants through a 10-module 

study, exercise, and discussion 

program to help those who are 

struggling.  

 

Please contact:                 

Rose      920.979.9120  

GettingAhead@svdpfdlc.org  

FELLOWSHIP  TIME 
Please volunteer to host Fellow-

ship Time. You can find the sign-up 

sheet here. There is also be a hard 

copy at the Welcome Center.  

 

There are directions, in the kitch-

en, for all areas of participation.     

If you feel like baking for future 

Sundays, you can store your treats 

in the freezer (in the pantry).  

 

Fellowship Time is perfect for      

celebrating special occasions with 

our church family: birthdays,       

anniversaries or just because!  

Thank You - Participants      
in Usher Training 
 
Thank you to all 19 people who 
participated in the Usher Training 
class on July 10. It was wonderful 
to gather as a group and share in-
formation that will make our Sun-
day morning tasks much easier 
and clearer. We learned where the 
usher cabinet is, the location of the 
light switches and where all 13 fire 
extinguishers are! In addition to 
that, we learned the general 
housekeeping tasks.  
 
Everyone who participated        
received an electronic certificate   
of completion. Five attendees also 
completed the Fire Extinguisher 
Scavenger Hunt. Congratulations 
to Larry J., Linda N., Ken and       
Dianne P., and Wendy W. 
 
If you were unable to make the 
meeting and would like a copy of 
the hand outs and map of exits    
and fire extinguishers, please click 
here. 
 
Thank you for being a part of      
the service. Your presence and 
participation remind us that the 
church belongs to the people,       
not just the leadership. Further-
more, you are demonstrating that 
worship is a verb. It is something 
we do. The congregation is not an 
audience, passively watching the 
‘show’.  Rather, the congregation is 
taking an active role in the service 
itself.  Thank you for being part of 
this important ministry. 

Thank You -   

from Jane Divine 
 

Thank you to everyone who has 

sent cards and prayed for me. Your 

kindness has meant so much. 

Loaves and Fishes - Thank 

You 

Thanks to your generous dona-

tions, we served 155 meals at 

Loaves and Fishes on Wednesday, 

July 27. Thank you to all who 

shared the love of Christ by 

providing desserts, preparing, 

serving and clean up after the 

meal.         

 

Mark your calendars! We will be 

serving Loaves and Fishes again on 

Wednesday, November 16 from 

4:00-6:00pm.   

Liturgists 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UJTB3RUF5i3kw90fs0LJhJ5o29mWdNSG/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102596843411731142294&rtpof=true&sd=true
mailto:kbartelt@fdlpresbyterian.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UJTB3RUF5i3kw90fs0LJhJ5o29mWdNSG/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102596843411731142294&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://svdpfdlc.org/st-vincent-de-pauls-getting-ahead-initiative-helps-individuals-on-their-journey-out-of-poverty/
https://www.svdpgb.org/getting-ahead
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1nHtUz30OLFEzgwGufrlPVrFcAb1yLCaP/edit#gid=1710764274
http://fdlpresbyterian.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Usher-Training-handout.pdf
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August 10 -                    

Women in Faith 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Join us on Wednesday, August 10 

from 5:30-7:30pm. We will share a 

light meal together followed by a 

fun time of fellowship and a craft. 

We are having a taco bar!  Bring 

your favorite fixings or sides.  

 

Following dinner, we will make 

cord wraps that you can use to  

organize the many cords we have 

in our lives.  

  

If you can bring a dish to pass, if 

not just bring yourself and join the 

fun. Women In Faith is open to 

women of all ages and everyone is 

welcome. See you there! Bring a 

friend!!    

August 7 -  
Celebrating Pastor Ken 

Pastor Ken was ordained in         
August 1997, by a commission      
led by Rev. Ann Smith, at the 
Rangeline Presbyterian Church of 
Hebron, IN, on behalf of Wabash 
Valley Presbytery, Synod of Lin-
coln Trails.  
 
We are sure you will want to join 
us as we recognize Pastor Ken for 
25 years of faithful service in his 
ministry. 

August 7  
• Worship 
• Celebrating VBS 
• Celebrating Pastor 

Ken 
• Indoor/Outdoor 

Games 
• Churchnic 

Information @ Church 

2022 FDL Area Organist’s 
Summer Recitals Schedule 

All concerts begin at 12:15pm. 

August 4 

Ken Hill 

   

Hope Lutheran Church 

260 Vincent St. FDL 

 

August 11 

Arpad Muranyi 

 

St. Patrick’s Concert Hall 

39 E. Follett St. FDL 

 

August 18 

Kris Bartelt 

Georgene Antos 

Jill Soldner 

Connor Koch 

 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 

699 Milwaukee Ave. 

Lomira 

For more information,  please visit 
our  website fdlareaorganists.com, 
follow us on Facebook, or contact: 

Ken Hill   

khill@lifeathope.org   

920-539-3977  

 

Kris Bartelt   

kbartelt@fdlpresbyterian.org  

920-238-5330 

 

Pam Lane   

2planes@charter.net    

920-979-9361 

http://fdlareaorganists.com/
mailto:khill@lifeathope.org
mailto:kbartelt@fdlpresbyterian.org
mailto:2planes@charter.net


 9 

Christians Serving, Learning and Loving 

August 28 - Blessing of the 
Backpacks 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On August 28, we will share a spe-
cial time of blessing for all stu-
dents, teachers, and school work-
ers of all ages (public, private, or 
home schooled). Begin the new 
school year surrounded by prayer 
during 9:00am worship. You are 
joyfully invited to bring your back-
pack, calendar, briefcase, tote bag 
or any other school item for a time 
of blessing and prayer. This spe-
cial blessing will help all of us re-
member that God is with us wher-
ever you go. We will pray that God 
blesses the year ahead for every-
one.  
 
All bags will be blessed, and all 
students/staff will be given a 
blessed keepsake. As we celebrate 
God’s gift of learning, we will pray 
for God’s blessing on students, 
staff, families, and schools in the 
coming year. 

August 20 -  
Distribution Day 
 
 
 
 
 
A collection box for school              
supplies is available in the  
sanctuary! Don’t forget to check 
the list of items that the children 
will need. You can find the list 
here.  
 
Volunteers are also needed to 
make this event a success! You can 
volunteer here. (The volunteer list 
has many opportunities. Be sure to 
scroll to the bottom!) Monetary 
donations are also welcome and 
can be placed in the offering plate 
or made through the church        
website. We are accepting                 
donations until August 7. 
 
Distribution day is scheduled for 
Saturday, August 20, and will be 
held at the Boys & Girls Club of 
FDL.  

August 19– Cribbage 

 
 

 

Come one, come all! We invited for 

a fun filled evening of cribbage. If 

you don’t know how to play, we 

will be happy to teach you! Bring 

your own beverage, snacks will be 

provided. We hope to see you 

there! 

Where    Grace Christian 

When    August 11 

Open        4:30-6:00pm 

Donation   $25.00 Cash Only 

 

If you have any questions contact 
Grace Christian Church at:  

920.923.5292 or 
rachelrudzik@gccfdl.org 

August 11 - Ruby’s Pantry   

• Food distribution will take 
place at GRACE CHRISTIAN 
CHURCH. Please enter on the 
EAST side. Park on the South 
side of the building. 

• Online registration is available 
here. Please arrive at your      
appointed time. 

• All guests must enter the   
building to register and receive 
their pick-up number. 

• Further instructions will be 
available, once guests have   
registered. 

• Two food shares are allowed, 
per vehicle. 

• Trunk must be empty 

• Food will be loaded into trunks 
by our volunteers 

• Do not bring boxes, bags, etc. 
for food 

• Bathroom facilities are not 
available to the public 

If you are interested in volunteer-

ing, at Ruby’s Pantry please        

complete an application at: 

www.rubyspantry.org.   

Women in Faith  
Golf Balls into Art! 

 

https://w8u2s3q8.stackpathcdn.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/2022-BTSFDL-Supply-Poster.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffhLM-i7FEUqqj3yM0YPelpeaz-ehFpBmPr9YxaQr7uaiqCA/viewform
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRmIneu92GztRHRhiG2FdBerHO3iVYxvvxhHjRfLOeq662EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pbouRV5G-qGnskgBr24xs4LVMg=3
https://www.rubyspantry.org/signup/71
http://www.rubyspantry.org
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September 14-

Confirmation Class 2023  

Informational Meeting 

The Confirmation program at First 

Presbyterian Church is open to all 

youth 8th grade and above. This is 

an exciting step in one’s faith jour-

ney. When children are baptized, 

the congregation and parents 

agree to raise the child as a follow-

er of Jesus Christ.  

 

Now it is time for these young peo-

ple to explore making that decision 

for him or herself.  The congrega-

tion, represented by their parents, 

Faith Partners and the teaching 

team will support, guide, and pray 

for the confirmands as they seek 

an understanding of what it means 

to be an active Christian. At the 

end of the process, the confirmand 

will express their faith in an indi-

vidual statement of faith and may 

request the status of active mem-

ber from the Session.  

 

If you are interested in finding out 

about this program please join us 

in an informational meeting 

on Wednesday, September 14             

at 7:00pm. We will talk about the 

expectations of the class. If you 

have any questions, please contact 

Jennifer or Pastor Ken.  

2023 

“It’s Not Just for Prospective New Members!” 
 

Everyone is invited to our New Member Classes, both those who have been 
members for years and those interested in joining in our life of faith and 
ministry together.  
 
The classes are: 
  

September 18 - The Bible.   
What is it?  Who wrote it? Has it changed over the years? What        
is the difference between the Old Testament and the New Testa-
ment? How do we read it with understanding? 
 
September 25 - Church History.   
How did we get from Jesus’ resurrection to First Presbyterian, 
Fond du Lac? When did Christianity ‘take off’? Who were some        
of the greater, and lesser known, heroes of the church? Why did 
Monasticism happen? Why did the Reformation happen? What role 
did French fashion play in early Presbyterianism? Where is John 
Calvin buried? 
 
October 2 – Presbyterianism.   
What do we believe? Why do we worship the way we do? Are     
Presbyterians limited to just one style of worship? How are we  
different from other Protestants? Who is in charge of us? Who is         
in charge of our church? 

  
We ask that those interested in membership attend all three classes. If you 
need to miss one, that’s OK. We plan to record the classes, but Pastor Ken  
also provides private tutorials.  
 
Those of you who are already members may want to brush up on the          
difference between the Major Prophets and the Minor Prophets. Or maybe 
you aren’t certain who Simon Stylites is or you aren’t quite certain where 
John Calvin is buried. All are valid questions and we have answers! You are 
invited to come to all three classes or just those that particularly interest 
you. 
  
We hope to see you there! 
 

CLASS  
FIND OUT MORE ABOUT OUR CHURCH 

N
E

W
 

MEMBERS 
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Growing Connections 
 Educational Ministries of First Presbyterian Church of Fond du Lac 

 

Sunday Mornings              
 

10:15am  
 

August 2022  
7 Churchnic Join the celebration and mission activities.  

14 Breeze We will provide information on how to use Breeze,      
answer questions and get your picture taken.  We hope that you   
will find this a helpful resource for building our relationships as 
Christ’s community together.   

21 Hand Bells Have you ever thought about ringing handbells? 
Come and learn about how hand bells work.   

28 Sermon Discussion (Talkback) is an opportunity for 
discussing of the  scripture passages. Facilitators help to create 
an atmosphere where participants can explore their thoughts 
and feelings about the issues and topics presented by the scrip-
tures of the day. The class is open to anyone who wants to enjoy 
an open and caring environment for exploring their faith. 
September 2022  
4 Sermon Discussion (Talkback) is an opportunity for     
discussing of the  scripture passages. Facilitators help to create 
an atmosphere where participants can explore their thoughts 
and feelings about the issues and topics presented by the        
scriptures of the day. The class is open to anyone who wants to 
enjoy an open and caring environment for exploring their faith. 
11 How Smooth is Your Ride? How would you rate             
your spiritual, physical, emotional, financial and psychological 
wellness?    
18 New Member Class The Bible. What is it? Who wrote 
it?  Has it changed over the years? What is the difference between 
the Old Testament and the New Testament? How do we read it 
with understanding? This is intended for those interested in 
membership and those who would like to learn more.  

25 New Member Class Church History. This is intended for 
those interested in membership and those who would like to 
learn more. How did we get from Jesus’ resurrection to First 
Presbyterian, FDL?  When did Christianity ‘take off’? Who were 
some of the greater, and lesser known, heroes of the church? Why 
did Monasticism and the Reformation happen? Where is John 
Calvin buried? What role did French Fashion play in early        
Presbyterianism?  

What’s a body without 
wisdom and intelligence? 
Growing Connections is 
our ministry of 
learning opportunities. 
We seek to grow in 
relationship, wisdom,  
and understanding – all 
of the connections that 
enable us to know Christ 
more fully and discover 
our mission in the 
world.  Growing 
Connections 
opportunities will focus 
upon learning about our 
relationships and how we 
grow in faith as well as 
mission opportunities. 
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DEACONS 
 
Class of 2022 
Wendy Johnson 
Les Meier 
Amber Summeril 
  
Class of 2023 
Carol Smith – 1st Term 
Lew Smith – 1st Term 
Jolene Schry – 2nd Term 
Judy Dassow– 1st Term 
  
Class of 2024 
Deb Spoerke – 1st Term  
Linda Neville – 1st Term 
Dick Sleder – 1st Term 
Deb Lorenz – 1st Term 
 
Class of 2025 
Amber Summeril - 2nd Term 
Mary Ellen McMeen – 1st Term 
Orv Kamphuis – 1st Term 
Gail Kamphuis – 1st Term 

ELDERS 
 
Class of 2022 
Deb Cooley – 1st Term 
Nancy Hilbert – 2nd Term 
Laurie Christie –1st Term 
  
Class of 2023 
Mary Bacon – 1st Term 
Jim Dassow – 1st Term 
Mike Warntjes - 1st Term 
 
Class of 2024 
Brian Conran – 2nd Term   
_________________ 
_________________ 
 
Class of 2025 
Deb Cooley – 2nd Term 
Laurie Christie – 2nd Term 
Susan Baker  –1st Term 

 

Learning Team     
Laurie Christie / Brian Conran 
 
 Growing Connections  
 (Faith Formation) 
 Bible Study 
 Different Walks, Different 
 Talks 
 Faith Formation 
 PYA 
 Scholarships 
 Sermon Discussions  
 (Talkback) 
 VBS 
  
Serving Team (Outward Focus) 
Sue Baker 
 
 Angel Tree 
 Because You Gave 
 Feed My Starving Children 
 Loaves & Fishes 
 Mission 
  
Loving Team  (Inward Focus)  
Deb Cooley  
 
 Churchnic 
 Baptism & Communion 
 Creative Arts 
 Fellowship Time 
 Funerals 
 Game Nights 
 Lenten Suppers 
 Men in Faith 
 Nursery Attendant 
 Ushering 
 Women in Faith 
 Worship (AV Personnel) 
 New Member Development 

Operations Team 
 Jim Dassow/Mike Warntjes 
 
 Audio Visual (Licenses,         
 Equipment) 
 Buildings & Grounds 
 Church Register 
 Finances 
 Stewardship Campaign 
 Year-Round Generosity  
 Development (Stewardship) 
 Annual Budget 
 Finance 
  
Nominating Team 
 Laurie Christie 
  
Personnel Team 
Deb Cooley / Mary Bacon 
  
Deacons 
Mary Bacon 
  
Endowment 
Jim Dassow 

CHURCH TEAMS  - LEADERS/LIAISONS  
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July Statistics  

Financial News 

DATE        MONTHLY INCOME NOTES  

July 1-24,2022   $10,441.00   OFFERINGS/TITHES-JULY  

July 1- 24,2022   $7,800.00   RAISE THE ROOF CAMPAIGN-JULY  

07/01--07/24/22  $6,594.00   VANCO-ONLINE OFFERINGS -JULY  

07/01--07/24/22  $0.00   VANCO-ONLINE ROOF OFFERINGS-JULY  

   $24,835.00    TOTAL INCOME FOR THE MONTH  

       

   35,706.97   TOTAL IN THE ROOF CAMPAIGN FUND  

       

July 24,2022   322  ATTENDANCE IN THE PEWS FOR THE MONTH OF JULY  

July 24,2022   26  ATTENDANCE FOR THE  LIVE STREAMING SERVICES FOR JULY 

Profit and Loss Budget Performance - See Next Page 
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~ August 2022 ~ 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 

10a-11:30a Staff 
Meeting 
4p-5:30p Serving 
Team via Zoom 

2 

5p-7:30p Intergen-
erational VBS 

3 
8a-9a Men's Break-
fast 
5p-7:30p Intergener-
ational VBS 

4 
5p-7:30p Intergen-
erational VBS 

5 
  

6 
  

7 
Churchnic 
9a-10a Worship-In 
Person and Live 
Stream on Zoom 
10:15a-11:15a Faith 
Formation In-
Person and Zoom 
6:30p-7:30p Boy 
Scout Committee 
Mtg on Zoom 

8 
10a-11:30a Staff 
Meeting 
1p-2:30p Deacon 
Meeting 

9 
  

10 
8a-9a Men's Break-
fast 
4:30p-5:30p Hand 
Bell Practice (Music 
Room) 
5:30p-7:30p Women 
in Faith In-Person 

11 
4p-5p Learning 
Team Meeting 

12 
  

13 
  

14 
9a-10a Worship-In 
Person and Live 
Stream on Zoom 
10:15a-11:15a Faith 
Formation In-
Person and Zoom 
6p-7:30p Boy Scout 
Troop 702 Mtg 

15 
10a-11:30a Staff 
Meeting 
6:30p-8p Hybrid 
Session Meeting 

16 
  

17 
8a-9a Men's Break-
fast 
3:30p-4:30p Grow-
ing Connections 
Planning Meeting 
4:30p-5:30p Hand 
Bell Practice (Music 
Room) 
6:30p-7:30p Endow-
ment Team 

18 
  

19 
7p-9p Cribbage 

20 
Back To School 
Distribution Day 

21 
Bell Choir Performs 
9a-10a Worship-In 
Person and Live 
Stream on Zoom 
10:15a-11:15a Faith 
Formation In-
Person and Zoom 
6p-7:30p Boy Scout 
Troop 702 Mtg 

22 
10a-11:30a Staff 
Meeting 

23 
  

24 
8a-9a Men's Break-
fast 
4:30p-5:30p Hand 
Bell Practice (Music 
Room) 

25 
  

26 
  

27 
  

28 
9a-10a Worship-In 
Person and Live 
Stream on Zoom 
10:15a-11:15a Faith 
Formation In-
Person and Zoom 
6p-7:30p Boy Scout 
Troop 702 Mtg 

29 
10a-11:30a Staff 
Meeting 

30 
  

31 
8a-9a Men's Break-
fast 
4:30p-5:30p Hand 
Bell Practice (Music 
Room) 

Notes: 
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Christians Serving, Learning and Loving 

In August 

First Presbyterian Focus 
 
Please send submissions for the 
Newsletter to: 
 

fdloffice@fdlpresbyterian.org.  

Deacon of the Month 

Dick Sleder 
rssleder@gmail.com  

Elder of the Month 
Jim Dassow 
jnjdassow@gmail.com 

Prayers* and Praises 

Electronic Ways to Keep in Touch 
 

Website www.fdlpresbyterian.org 

Facebook Please click here.  

   First Presbyterian Church, Fond du Lac 

 

YouTube First Presbyterian Church Fond du Lac 

   Please click here. 

Brian Conran   

Pete Radlund 

Gary Grasse 

Pat Dilling 

Gib Dilling 

Arnold Leestma 

Ruth Smith 

Jesse Fisher 

Silas Willey 

Jane Devine   

Jerry and Mary Heider 

Chastity Geisthardt  

Joan Steininger 

 

Prayer Partners 

Send prayer requests to: 

fdloffice@fdlpresbyterian.org 

 
*Names will remain on the prayer list 

for 2 weeks. Please contact the office 

if a name should be on the list for a 

longer length of time. 

 

YouTube worship services can 

be found here. 

Monday - Wednesday  
9:00am - 5:00pm 
 
Thursday   
9:00am - Noon 
 
Friday 
Closed 

AugustWorship   

Sunday Morning  
 

9:00am        In-Person Worship 

         Live Stream via ZOOM 

  

•  Masks are no longer required. 

•  Physical distancing is no longer           

required. 

•  Nursery care is not available. 

  

Picture 
Day 

August 14, 
2022 

You can have your picture taken 

for BREEZE, our online directory. 

http://www.fdlpresbyterian.org
https://www.facebook.com/First-Presbyterian-Church-Fond-du-Lac-112242092141126/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpwXSBUZyuBC_t8SnXg0wLQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpwXSBUZyuBC_t8SnXg0wLQ
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Christians Serving, Learning and Loving 

Church Staff 
 
Pastor Ken Locke 
pastor@fdlpresbyterian.org 
 
Jennifer Zander  
Director of Christian Education 
jzander@fdlpresbyterian.org 
 
Kris Bartelt 
Worship Coordinator 
kbartelt@fdlpresbyterian.org 
 
Mary Robotka 
Financial Assistant 
mrobotka@fdlpresbyterian.org 
 
Deb Zorn 
Communications Coordinator 
dzorn@fdlpresbyterian.org 

Volunteer Staff 
 
John Neville 
Treasurer 
jneville@charter.net 
 
Judy Dassow 
Assistant Treasurer 
jnjdassow@gmail. com  
  
Dave Weber 
Custodian Assistant      

Deacons 
 
Judy Dassow 
jnjdassow@gmail.com  
 
Gail & Orv Kamphuis 
okamphuis@charter.net 
 
Debby Lorenz 
daalorenz@gmail.com  
 
Mary Ellen McMeen 
mellies1@icloud.com 
 
Linda Neville 
jneville@charter.net  
 
Jolene Schry 
rjschry@charter.net 
 
Dick Sleder 
rssleder65@att.net  
 
Carol Smith 
smith9007@yahoo.com 
 
Lew Smith 
lewissmith2568@yahoo.com 
 
Deb Spoerke 
debra.spoerke@yahoo.com  
 
Amber Summeril 
ericksonambere@yahoo.com  
 
 

Elders on Session 
 
Dave Erickson 
Clerk of Session       
djericks975@att.net  

Mary Bacon      
bitsinbacon5@gmail.com 

Susan Baker                                       
susan@bsinsinc.com  

Brian Conran 
odosou@mac.com 
 
Debbie Cooley 
tdcooley@charter.net 
 
Jim Dassow 
jnjdassow@gmail.com 
 
Laurie Leestma-Christie 
lleestmarnccm@gmail.com 
 
Mike Warntjes   
warntjes@charter.net  
 
  
 

Social Media and Website 

www.fdlpresbyterian.org First Presbyterian Church, Fond du Lac first presbyterian church fond du lac 

 
1225 Fourth Street      Fond du Lac, Wisconsin 54935      Voice 920.922.0425     Email fdloffice@fdlpresbyterian.org 

https://fdlfirstpresb.breezechms.com/people/view/6526370#
https://fdlfirstpresb.breezechms.com/people/view/6526378#
https://fdlfirstpresb.breezechms.com/people/view/6524760#
http://www.fdlpresbyterian.org/
https://www.facebook.com/First-Presbyterian-Church-Fond-du-Lac-112242092141126/

